
Beech Green Primary School 

Respect   Achieve   Belong 

Newsletter for Thursday 7th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Transition went well today, it is so important that all the children have an opportunity to meet the 
teachers they will be working with next year.  They all created their own one-page profile which will help 
staff understand their individual needs.  If you have anything you need to talk to the class teacher about 
you are welcome to email them directly; please see additional letter about home and school 
communication.  
 
Sport’s day tomorrow is across the whole school site, we hope to start just after 9:20am. Children have 
four activities, these are a mixture of competitive and collaborative; each child has a list of their four 
activities. The morning will end with running races.  Parents and carers are welcome to follow children 
around the events. The map, showing all of the activities is below.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                                
 

Mental Health and Wellbeing Audit 
As a school, we are aware of the importance of supporting children's mental health and wellbeing.  We 
are also very aware that we do some things well and that there are other areas we are working on and 
trying to develop.  We are undertaking an audit of the work we already have in place so that we can 
develop the provision and way we work over the year ahead.  To ensure that we collect information from 
across our community, we are asking you as parents and carers to please complete this short 
questionnaire.  Please click on the link below and respond as honestly as possible, also suggesting any 
ideas you might have for improving the provision.   Members of Staff will also be on the gates next week 
with a QR code for any parents preferring to access the questionnaire in this way, using their phones. 
Thank you.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoYqQKf-
KlTq1qthvQ4KPo86krwi7n_X4THvLJVyZi1YI5mw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoYqQKf-KlTq1qthvQ4KPo86krwi7n_X4THvLJVyZi1YI5mw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoYqQKf-KlTq1qthvQ4KPo86krwi7n_X4THvLJVyZi1YI5mw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeoYqQKf-KlTq1qthvQ4KPo86krwi7n_X4THvLJVyZi1YI5mw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0


Uniform 
 The deadline to order uniform this term, has now gone. Please do not send any more orders in until 

September.  Thank you. 

 We have ordered some spare uniform, that will be delivered at the start of the autumn term. 

 Existing remaining orders, that were placed before the deadline, are now on order with our supplier 

and are due to be delivered to school on Friday 2nd September.  They will then need to be unpacked 

and sorted against orders.  Existing orders should be available for collection at the start of term, w/c 

5th September. 

 If you have yet to pay, then please pay when you are informed your uniform is ready for collection in 

September. 

 
Caterlink Price Increase 
Advance warning that a school meal price will be £2.36 from September. Whilst we are all currently 
experiencing significant food inflation, this price is guaranteed to the 31st March 2023. 
 

Calendar Dates for July 2022 
7th July  - Move up day and teddy bears picnic 
7th July  - FABG disco 

KS1 5.30 to 6.45 p.m. and KS2 7.00 to 8.15 p.m. 
8th July  - Whole School Sports morning  

9.30 to 11.00 a.m. - parents welcome to watch 
11th July week - Year 6 non-residential week 
11th July - Reports due out  
21st July - Leavers’ assembly  
21st July - Finish early for end of Term 6  

Rec, Y1 & Y2 1.15 p.m. until 1.30 p.m. and Y3, Y4, Y5, & Y6 1.25 p.m. until 1.40 p.m. 
22nd July - School Closed for Summer Holidays 

 
Do you Love to Sing? 
You are invited to join, ‘Love 2 Sing’, a friendly community choir based in Kingsway, Quedgeley with mixed 
ability and experience.  They sing a range of popular songs.  All welcome.  No auditions. 
The choir meet every Monday 7.30 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. at Kingsway Community Centre, Thatcham Avenue. 
GL2 2GT.  The first session is free. 
 

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk  
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